Margaret Murphy - FCCC Candidate Statement
 
First, I want to thank you for allowing me to represent the MCC Faculty Senate members in the state community college shared governance body, Faculty Council of Community Colleges, for the past four years. I have worked continuously on the Academic Affairs committee that submits the most resolutions to the SUNY Chancellor. One most recent resolution helped to bring about the sweeping streamlining of SUNY assessment which gives individual campuses more flexibility. I have served as the liaison to the University Faculty Senate Undergraduate Committee where I helped to create a revision of the SUNY contact/credit hours, Scholar’s Day at the Capital, and began a review of the Assessment of the Major policy.  I have personally been able to bring input, I believe represents the best interest of MCC Senate members, to the SUNY Provost as well as to other FCCC members representing 30 SUNY community colleges. Here, I have met with the MCC Faculty Senate and administration to facilitate a constant flow of information amongst all college entities. At the March 2010 FCCC meeting, I was voted Vice President/Treasure unanimously by my FCCC colleagues. I now ask that you re-elect me as your representative to FCCC in the May election. Thank you. Margaret Murphy

